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Turning the page– in clay, to be cast in 
bronze. Hand is approx. life size 

Holiday Hours 
(Uxbridge Branch) 

Holiday Hours (Zephyr Branch) 

December 24   Closed 
December 26   Closed 
December 28   10am-3 pm  
December 31   Closed 
January 2         3-8 pm 

December 24   10am-12pm 
December 25   Closed 
December 26   Closed 
December 27   10am-5pm 
December 28   10am-5pm 
December 29   1-5pm 
December 30   10am-5pm 
December 31   10am-12pm 
January 1    Closed 
January 2       10am-9pm 

Join us on November 11 for the  
Remembrance Day ceremonies. The  
parade will commence in front of the  
Uxbridge Music Hall at 10:30am and  

finish at the cenotaph in front of the library.  
The library will be open. 
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**For more information please pop in  
or Children’s Department   

or call 905-852-9747. 
Registration begins November 25th 

 

Programs 

A great reading program that fosters literacy through 
one-on-one reading, literacy based activities, and fun!  

Wednesdays:  
Jan. 8th—Feb. 26th 

(3:45-4:45pm) 
Thursdays:  

Jan. 9th—Feb. 27th  
(3:45-4:45pm) 

Big Buddy 
Volunteers 

Wanted! 

Register online   
November 25  
Instructions  
available at 

www.uxlib.com 
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Programs 

During Ontario Public Library Week we asked you… 
How valuable a resource is the Uxbridge Public Library in our community? 

1.   How many items did we check out for the month of July 2019? 

  (Clue: It was 7958 in April)  
  9784 with the winner being Bob Romar with a guess of 9856  

 

2.  What was the most money saved by a patron during the past year by   
borrowing items rather than buying? 
  (Clue: The second highest amount was $16,887.00!) 
 $21,689.05 with the winner being Barb Barfoot with a guess of $21,684.72  

 

3. How many patrons enter the library in an average hour? 
 45 with the winner hitting the answer perfectly, Mark Kinghan 
 

Congratulations to all of our Facebook and Instagram winners also.  
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“Like” the  
Uxbridge  

Public  
Library  

and the Zephyr Public  
Library pages on  

Facebook and “Follow”  
us on Instagram 

 

Look for posts on  
upcoming events and  

information about events 
and program registrations. 

Library  

Hours 

 

Want to know what is happening at the Library?  Sign up at www.uxlib.com to receive our newsletter, and you’ll 
be the first to receive information about our programs and special events, directly to your inbox. If you require the 
newsletter in a different format please notify us by phone at 905-852-9747 or email to uxbridgelibrary@uxlib.com 

Did you know we sell garbage tags? 
Residents setting out more than four 
bags of garbage on collection day are 

required to buy tags for each bag 
over the limit.  

The Uxbridge Public  
Library sells sheets of 10  
garbage bags for $25, or 

$2.50 per tag. Tags can be  
purchased at the  

Adult Circulation Desk. 

Did you know you can drop off your used  
household batteries to the library anytime  

for safe disposal?  
 

Drop off your used household batteries in the  
container at the lower level entrance of the library. 

UXBRIDGE BRANCH 
 

9 Toronto St. S. 
Uxbridge, Ontario L9P 1P7 

 

905-852-9747 

Monday, Wednesday, 

Friday, Saturday  

10 am - 5 pm 

Tuesday, Thursday  

10 am - 9 pm 

Sunday 1 pm - 5 pm 

from November through April 
 

* * * 
 

ZEPHYR BRANCH 
 

13000 Durham Road 39 
Zephyr, Ontario L0E 1T0  

 

905-473-2375 

Tuesday, Thursday 

3 pm - 8 pm 

Saturday 

10 am - 3 pm 

 

Adopt-a-Magazine  
@ the Library 

 

For individuals or companies  
wishing to contribute to the library's  

collection, consider our  
“Adopt-a-Magazine” Program.  

 

Adopt-a-magazine in our collection and have your 
contribution to the library marked with a word of appreciation on the 

shelf with the magazine.  
Come in to choose your magazine for 2020.  

 

A tax receipt will be given for all donations.  

 

Information is available at the library or call 905-852-9747. 

You can host your next  
birthday party at the  

Uxbridge Public Library in 
our meeting room! 
$30.00 per hour. 
Please contact:  

corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com  

or  
peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com  

For more information. 

Birthday Parties  

at the Library 

mailto:corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com
mailto:peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com

